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Dear Parent and Carers,  

Welcome back to Term 5. We have had a busy start to the term. Year 3 started 

swimming this week which was very successful.  

We also had our first challenge day in a long time. Challenge days are when we 

do something completely different. Teachers take turns organising a day, this 

time Mrs McIntosh organised the day. The theme was art and well-being. The 

day started with a letter for each class explaining the link between art and 

well-being. At lunchtime a second letter set a challenge around exploring new 

friendships and at the end of the day each class held their own mini exhibition 

and voted for their favourite piece of art. Classes had different themes ranging 

from art to do with the seasons, aliens, colours and emotions in art to growing 

plants. We will be sharing pictures on the class blogs. 

Visit from Bishop of Dover 

On Monday 26th April the Bishop of Dover will be officially opening The Pink 

Well-being garden. The children will have the opportunity to meet Bishop Rose 

during the afternoon. The visit will take place outside due to Covid regulations.  

Photo orders 

Photo orders need to be returned to school by end of today Friday 23rd April. 

Parents consultations  

We will be holding virtual parent consultations on the 27th and 29th April 

between 1:00 and 4:30pm. If you haven’t already contacted your class teacher 

please do so as soon as possible via email. 

If you have any questions please e-mail teachers or catch me on the door in the 

mornings. Kind regards  Mrs E Pearson 


